
Spring 2014 Pilot Project for Three-Year Comprehensive Review 
 
Participating programs: 

 CTE:  Vocational Nursing—Jennifer Johnson  

 ADMIN:  Technology Support Services, Info and Media Services—Kristin Rabe  

 STUDENT SERVICES:  Counseling—Sue Granger-Dickson 

 INSTRUCTION:  Sign Language—Tom Moran 

Timeline: 

January 21-24, 2014 You will receive the revised forms. 

Friday, March 7 You will submit the completed forms to  

BC Program Review (bc_programreview@bakersfieldcollege.edu) 

Tuesday, March 25 You will receive a checklist with feedback from the Program Review 
Committee (PRC). 

You will also be asked to evaluate the process. 

Friday, March 28 You will turn in your evaluation to BC Program Review (email address). 

Friday, May 2 PRC will present a summary of the pilot project results to College Council. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kate Pluta, April 30, 2014 
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